
 

 

 

 

 

 
DR. MAG GARDNER 

Superintendent of Student Achievement 
Michele Lambie, Executive Assistant 

TEL: 905.527.5092 EXT: 2626 
FAX: 905.521-2507 

Twitter: @maggardner 

April 22, 2016 

 
Dear Balaclava families, 

As you are aware, Balaclava Principal Susan Neville was transferred to Franklin Road 

Elementary School. We remain grateful for her stewardship at Balaclava for the past 

four years. Balaclava welcomed Greg Best as we arranged for a permanent 

replacement. Waterdown District High School Vice-Principal Brent Monkley has more 
recently served as Balaclava’s interim Acting Principal. 

We are pleased to inform you that Meagan Wilson will become Balaclava’s Principal 

effective May 4. Her past administrative roles include Vice-Principal at Memorial 

(City) elementary and, more recently, two years at R.A. Riddell elementary. On her 

first day, Wednesday, May 4, Principal Wilson will attend the Balaclava Open House. 
Please feel free to visit the school to meet her. 

I want to thank everyone in the Balaclava community for their patience and support 
during this period. If you have any concerns or questions please contact my office. 

Hoping to see you at the Open House, 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Mag Gardner 


